
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
RAILWAYS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1527
ANSWERED ON:27.02.2003
CONSTRUCTION OF GARBAGE HOUSE AT SARAI ROHILLA RAILWAY STATION
ADHI SANKAR;CHANDRESH PATEL KORDIA

Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government have received representations from various organisations against the construction of new garbage house
of Sarai Rohilla railway station in Delhi; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; and 

(c) the action taken by the Government thereon?

Answer
MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS (SHRI BANDARU DATTATRAYA) 

(a) & (b): A garbage bin has been constructed at the Delhi end of Platform No. 1 at Delhi Sarai Rohilla Station and two
representations have been received regarding the same. 

One representation dated 18.01.2003 was received from Vice-President, New Rohtak Road Residents Welfare Association (Regd.),
New Delhi and another representation dated 18.01.2003 was received from Shiromani Youth Akali Dal (Badal)(Delhi State), New
Delhi. 

(c): The matter has been discussed by the concerned Railway Officer with the representatives of the above Organisations and the
necessity of providing garbage bin for ensuring cleanliness of the station has been explained to them. 
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